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September 9, 2021 

 

Discontinuation of PSA075 Open-Frame Series 

 

Dear Valued Phihong Customer: 

 

The notice is to advise that the PSA075 Open-Frame series, including models PSA075-050/PSA075-

050-R, PSA075-120/PSA075-120-R, and PSA075-240/PSA075-240-R, that is currently Not 

Recommended for New Designs (NRND) is being discontinued. Phihong is offering a Last Time Buy until 

October 11, 2021 with a non-cancelable and non-returnable minimum order quantity of 5,000 pieces. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas Chin 

Sr. Marketing Manager 

Phihong USA Corp. 

  


